
HIDALGO COIN CLUB MINUTES 
June 10, 2013  

 
 The Hidalgo Coin Club meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by club president, Raul Gonzalez 

followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. The general membership count was 34 with 3 visitors.   Eight (8) door 

prizes were given out.  The new members that applied last month were accepted and we now have 110 paid 

members for 2013. 

President Raul Gonzalez reported that new membership cards have been given out to all paid members 

and that the Friday nite mini-coin show will continue this Friday, June 14. The new club shirts are available and 

must be paid for before they are ordered.  

Vice-President Douglas Jenkins reported that the Youth Club will continue to be held each Saturday of 

the month. The McAllen group will meet at the Lark Center the 2nd & 4th Saturdays between 2:00p-5:00p. The 

Edinburg club has been cancelled due to low attendance.  Donations are still needed in the way of books, 

magazines, etc for youth collectors. The secretary’s minutes may be read on line at www.hidalgocoinclub.com. 

The treasurer’s report of last month’s balance was $3,443.96 after expenses.  Deposits were made of $416.00 

for last month’s auction, Friday nite coin show entrance and new shirts. A payment of $270.00 was made to 

A&L Athletics for new shirt orders. The current balance is $3,589.96 with no outstanding bills.  

Show chairman Jesus Solano reported that all the tables for the Friday Coin Show have been sold. There 

was no old business but under new business, a power point was shown concerning the new TNA districts in 

Texas. The coin auction continued with Raul Gonzalez as auctioneer and Ever Perez as money runner. The 

meeting was adjourned by the president at 8:45 p.m. 

 

 

Submitted by Secretary Dr. Cynthia Bebon 

 

http://www.hidalgocoinclub.com/

